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From: buhs@comecast.net

Sent: Monday, January 25, 2010 10:35 PM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: US traders will take their business to foreign brokers

Regulation of Retail Forex (RIN 3038-AC61)

Please listen to the People of your country. The congress didn't listen and Mass. election
was the result!!

Mr. Stawick,

First of all thank you for your time as | know you are very busy. We appreciate you attempting
to look out for retail forex customer in this new proposal(RIN 3038-AC61), but | fear that the
proposal is going to run much of the money out of the US and unto foreign shores.

You will cost American JOBS!!! As US brokers will lose business to foreign brokers.
Your regulations will be unhealthy to a weak economy.

We would like to keep our money here in the US where it can do Americans the most good.
Right now foreign brokers are looking much more attractive than US brokers because of these
new regulations. Please help keep money in the US and leave leverage where it is currently.

Thank you
Eric Buhs



